
Extn: 2512 

Ask for: Lesley Cooke 

Our ref: LJC/CYC008949 

e-mail: licensing.unit@york.gov.uk 

 

28 July 2006  

 

 

Mr N A Milner 

The Bay Horse 

105 Main Street 

Fulford 

York 

YO10 4PN 

 

 

Dear Mr Milner 

 

Licensing Act 2003 

Premise Licence 

The Bay Horse, 105 Main Street, Fulford, York 

 
It has been brought to my attention by the Environmental Protection Unit that noise complaints have 

been received in respect of noise emanating from the above premise, and that the premise is operating 

outside its licensed hours. 

 

You are aware of the operating hours and conditions attached to your premise licence, you are also 

aware that the Council has received reports in the past of breaches in operating hours and loud music 

emanating from your premise.  We discuss these issues when I visited your premise on 31 May 2006. 

 

It is an offence under the above legislation to breach any operating hours or conditions attached to 

your premise licence.   

 

You should be aware that the Environmental Protection Unit as a responsible authority, and 

complainants as local residents can at any time request that the Licensing Authority review 

your premise licence. 
 

Your premise will be monitored by both the Licensing and Environmental Protection Units. 

 

If you wish to discuss this matter further please contact the Licensing Unit on York 552512. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Lesley Cooke 

Senior Licensing Officer 

 

Copy to:   Environmental Protection Unit, City of York Council 

   



Extn: 2512 

Ask for: Lesley Cooke 

Our ref: LJC/CYC008949 

e-mail: licensing.unit@york.gov.uk 

 

14 November 2006  

 

 

Mr N A Milner 

The Bay Horse 

105 Main Street 

Fulford 

York 

YO10 4PN 

 

 

Dear Mr Milner 

 

Licensing Act 2003 

Premise Licence 

The Bay Horse, 105 Main Street, Fulford, York 

 

I write with regards to noise complaints which have been received by the City of York 

Council Licensing and Environmental Protection Units. 

 

I visited your premise 31 May and wrote to you on 28 July 2006 regarding noise complaints, 

Sean Brannan, Licensing Enforcement Officer, visited your premises on 19 August 2006 

again regarding noise complaints. 

 

Measures must be put in place to prevent further noise nuisance.   

 

As you are already aware the City Councils Environmental Protection Unit, as a responsible 

authority, and complainants as local residents can at any time request that the Licensing 

Authority review your premise licence. 

 

If you wish to discuss this matter further please contact the Licensing Unit on York 552512. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Lesley Cooke 

Senior Licensing Officer 

 

Copy to:    Environmental Protection Unit, City of York Council  

  Licensing Unit, North Yorkshire Police  

 


